
WORK SESSION                                 October 13, 2015 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING                              DELRAN NJ 
 
Sunshine Statement: Be advised that proper notice has been given by the Township 
Council in accordance with the sunshine law in the following manner.  Notice advertised 
in the Burlington County Times and Camden Courier Post on December 23, 2014 and 
posted on the bulletin board on the same date. 
 
ROLL CALL:     Mr. O’Connell, Ms. Pangia, Mr. Schwartz, Mrs. Kolodi and Mr. Catrambone.  
 

  
 

1. New Owners Sewer  
 

2. The Grande – Sewer new owners    
 

3. 312 Arch Street  
 

4. Appointment of Representative to the BCJIF 
 

5. Destress Day  
 

6. BC Sheriff’s Annual Toy Drive   
 

7. Irish Pub Grant  
 

8. Best Practices Work Sheet   
 

9. Contract Negotiations  
 

10.  Brush Collection  
 

11. Section 125/Flexible Spending Plan  
 
 


